To whom it may concern

I am a Croft resident I have lived in the village for over. years. I am shocked and concerned about the amount
of housing that is proposed in the village approximately 300 homes on two different sites. This amount of
housing will have a massive affect on the traffic coming through Croft on what is already a very busy Lane
running from Culcheth to Winwick. The Lanes can be very busy at times with school traffic, and traffic cutting
through from the motorways. Croft is a beautiful village surrounded by Green belt land. Building so many
houses will distroy the look and feel of the village and the lovely close community that has been built up over
the years around it.

I appreciate housing is required but to ruin a small Village like Croft is not the answer there are so few villages
left you should be trying to preserve the countryside not wreck it. There are other viable options within the

borough of Warrington.

I will definitely be one resident that will be looking to relocate if this proposal goes ahead.





